
1

Ayres, Julia

From: David Diamond <david.diamond@som.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 1:33 PM

To: Ayres, Julia; Adam Cashner; Michael Gerrity; Sobel, Steve; Duncan, Michael; Rozza, 

Alessandro; Sunyoung Park

Subject: Genesis Marina Request for Planning Commission Hearing Continuance

Julia, 

 

Per our recent discussions with you on the additional comments related to the building elevations, we 

respectfully request a continuation of our planning commission meeting to the late April date.  Thank you. 

  

DAVID M. DIAMOND, FAIA  
ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR 

SKIDMORE, OWINGS & MERRILL 
ONE MARITIME PLAZA 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94111 
T  (415) 352-3802 
M (415) 568-6342 
DAVID.DIAMOND@SOM.COM 

 

 

The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally 
privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please return it to the 
sender immediately and delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system. If you have any questions concerning this message, 
please contact the sender. 

 


